
End-of-Year Giving Reminder 

Dear [Donor's Name], 

As the year comes to a close, we want to take a moment to thank you for your generous support 

throughout the year. Your contributions have made a significant impact in achieving our mission 

and assisting those in need. 

We would like to remind you that end-of-year giving can be beneficial for your tax planning. 

Contributions made before December 31st are eligible for deductions on your upcoming tax 

return. If you are considering making an additional gift, now is the perfect time to act. 

Donating before the year ends not only supports our organization but can also provide you with 

valuable tax benefits. If you need any assistance or information regarding the donation process, 

please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you once again for your support. We appreciate your commitment to [Organization's 

Name] and look forward to a successful year ahead. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization's Name] 

[Contact Information] 


